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NO QUESTIONS RECEIVED FROM SHAREHOLDERS IN RELATION TO THE 

COMPANY’S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TO BE HELD ON 30 JULY 2024 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of CSC Holdings Limited (the “Company", and together 
with its subsidiaries) refers to the Company’s Annual Report for the financial year ended 31 
March 2024, the Notice of Annual General Meeting dated 15 July 2024 (“Notice of AGM”), 
and the Letter to Shareholders in relation to the Proposed Renewal of the Share Buy-Back 
Mandate dated 15 July 2024 (collectively, “AGM Documents”) released on the SGXNet 
and the Company’s corporate website on 15 July 2024. 

 
The Board wishes to inform that as at 10.00 a.m. on 22 July 2024 (being the deadline for 

submission of questions stipulated in the Notice of AGM), the Company has not received 

any questions from shareholders of the Company in relation to the AGM Documents and 

in particular, to the resolutions put forth for voting at the Annual General Meeting on 30 

July 2024. 

 
 
 
By Order of the Board  
 
 
 
See Yen Tarn 
Executive Director and Group Chief Executive Officer 
22 July 2024 
 
 


